
 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED  

Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk  

Wednesday 12th  May 2021   

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As you know, next Monday 17th May marks the next significant date in the Governments planned ‘road 
map’ to recovery.  I’m sure that you are all looking forward to life becoming gradually a little bit more 
normal and being able to enjoy the summer. 

To begin to start this process simultaneously at school we are going to begin to make some small 
changes that we hope will enable us to gradually and safely follow the Governments guidance.  

School start and finish times 

From Monday 17th May we will be returning to our usual times of: 

Morning drop off from 8.50am and doors close at 9.00am 

Afternoon pick up at 3.10pm for all children 

Face masks 

Adults in school will not be expected to wear masks, other than in communal areas where social 
distancing is not possible. 

Adults dropping off or picking up children from school will not be expected to wear a mask but are still 
advised to remain socially distanced wherever possible. 

School routines will stay relatively the same for the time being and phase bubbles will still be 
maintained for play times and lunchtimes wherever the children are in side. 

Please be assured that we will keep you informed and if you have any concerns please do come and 
speak to us. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Interim Head of School 

 


